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Option 3 
 
As per discussion at the last Board Meeting. If the pool were repurposed at an estimated cost of 
$210,984.01 for the design and construction of an outdoor PE facility. That would eliminate the 
continuing operation of the pool at a deficit to the operational budget of around $53,686.27 +/- per year. 
Also, the use of the facility would increase from the 30 days during the swimming season to a possibility 
of around 150 days for PE classes using the area. See attached estimate from Architect.  
 
 

  


